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Office staff have returned to the building and are preparing for our wildcats to 
return on Monday, August 26th!  We all say it every year, but summer has flown 
by.  I am hopeful that our wildcats were able to make some memories, make 
some money, and enjoy a Michigan summer!  We have been busy hiring a few 
new faces at MHS.  Check those out on the right side of this newsletter.  

I know so many MHS families already, but if you are not familiar with me, this will 
be my 2nd year as principal at MHS.  I am a Montague grad and live with my 
family in the district.  I love this community and look forward to another year 
creating and continuing relationships while learning and spending time with our 
students and staff.  This is an opportunity that I continue to be humbled to have 
and am excited for what the future holds for all of us.  

There is a LOT of information in this packet and on our website.  Note that 
registration is ALL online and will need to be completed to get schedules and 
locker information.  Please be sure to look through everything and also get 
connected on facebook, instagram, and X to stay up to date on all things MHS!

As the construction project continues, we will keep you up to date on changes to 
drop off/pick-up as stages are completed.

I look forward to seeing many of your faces during our open house on the 21st!  

Until then, continue to enjoy summer and make the most of your these last 
couple of weeks!  Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

District website:
mapsk12.org

MHS Office - 
(231)894-2661

To our 
summer staff 
for making 
MHS a great 
place!

Welcome Mrs. 
Tallquist as our new 
registrar and 
counseling 
secretary and Mrs. 
Yeager as our new 
LRE Aide!

New Support 
Staff::

”Breathe the 
sweetness 

that hovers in 
August.” 

―Denise Levertov

8/15 - Power 
School Portal 
Opens

8/21 - Open 
House & 9th 
Grade Orientation

s

Ms. Goericke will 
be teaching 10th 
grade English 
and film studies.  
Mr. Geldersma 
will cover 
Chem/Physics!


